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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/01/2021  11:55:282020/5350/P OBJ William Lyons This application includes changing the current wooden doors on the Christchurch Hill side with a single large 

metal door. This is entirely out of keeping with the street where all of the boundary along that side of the road 

are wood or brick. A large ugly metal garage door will severely impact the conservation area, destroying what 

is currently a harmonious and attractive streetscape. It is also entirely unnecessary, as the garage doors can 

as easily be replaced in wood. This is merely a thoughtless change by the owner of the house in 

Gainsborough Gardens who is entirely un-impacted by this choice, but has given no consideration the the 

huge detriment caused to the residents of Christchurch Hill.

Chair, Lower Christchurch Hill Resident's Association

04/01/2021  17:32:362020/5350/P OBJ Sarah Dewis As I am resident of 31, Christchurch Hill I look directly onto the back of 11 Gainsborough Gardens. I ask the 

council to turn down this application. My objections are the following:

The replacement of the current wooden doors with a metal door would greatly change the look and texture of 

the back of Gainsborough Gardens with an adverse impact on its historical fabric and to the detriment of 

residents who look onto it.

Gainsborough gardens residents already have private parking spaces at the front of their properties. The area 

in question has not been used as a garage for the past 20 years or so. This appears to be a way of making 

additional garage space and would increase the traffic flow into Christchurch Hill which is a narrow one-way 

street.

Thank you for your consideration.

04/01/2021  16:19:092020/5350/P COMMNT peter hazel We object to the provision of a metal garage door as being out of keeping with the character of the lower Hill, 

which we all try so hard to protect. A larger replacement wooden door of sympathetic design should be no 

problem.

04/01/2021  15:36:202020/5350/P COMMNT Margaret Benz As a resident of Christchurch Hill, I object to the "metal" garage door proposed in this application.  It will not be 

in keeping with the aesthetic interest in this conservation area.  It would truly be an eyesore for the residents of 

Christchurch Hill.
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